
 

        

Caroling at Augusta Gardens/The Benton House 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Sue Reynolds Student Council and the G.E.N.T.S. of Sue Reynolds will be going to Augusta 

Gardens and The Benton House retirement communities located on Wheeler Road and on 

Interstate Parkway on Thursday, Dec. 14th from 10:00am to 11:00am to sing Christmas carols 

and deliver holiday cards.  Please sign and return the bottom portion to the Media Center by 

Monday, Dec. 11th.  If you have any questions, please contact us.  Thank you for your continued 

support of Student Council activities. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Mason  

706-855-2540 ext. 5 

************************************CUT HERE*************************************** 

I give my child ______________________ permission to attend the Christmas caroling 

activity at Augusta Gardens and The Benton House on Thursday, Dec. 14th from 10:00am to 

11:00am.   

 

__________________________________  _____________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature  Date   Phone Number 

 

_________________________________   _____________ 

Student Name       Room #  


